

Student Development and Enrollment Services Office of Student Rights and Responsibilities

February 7, 2006

Mr. Matt Walston

Dear Mr. Walston,

At the conduct board hearing held February 6, 2006, you were found "Not In Violation" of university policy, specifically, **Personal Abuse - (#4,** of the "Rules of Conduct" in the 2005-2006 edition of <u>The Golden Rule</u>).

This means that you will not have to declare that you were found *In Violation* of university policy based solely on this incident. However, you will still have to disclose any violations of university policy that occurred prior or subsequent to this incident.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office by calling (407) 823-6960.

Sincerely,

Patricia MacKown Director, Office of Student Rights and Responsibilities

xc: Office of Student Conduct

SETTEM TAT

the bound pass which are out the negotial responsible receipts and the compact for the respons